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2022 BRICK FUNDRAISING CAMPAIGN
AT COVERED BRIDGE PARK
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President of the New Britain Civic Association, David Holewinski, said
“Because of the loss of revenue during the past twenty-four months, the Civic
Association has been unable to fulfill our commitment to provide recreational
equipment for those children with disabilities. This brick pavers fund raising
project gives us the opportunity to complete that project, your generosity is
paramount in our success.

New Britain Civic Association kicks off their
2022 Brick Fundraising Campaign to install
a new Playground for the Disabled.

The N.B.C.A. is adding two new pieces of
Playground equipment for the disabled.

The Brick Campaign will run from
April 1st through September 30th, 2022.

NBCA is a not-for-profit 5031C serving our community for 65 years. They rely
on volunteers, the generosity of their membership and the surrounding
communities to fund their construction projects.

The Bricks are going to be part of a new walkway that will connect to the new
playground equipment to their replica train station building in Covered Bridge
Park.

The bricks will be available at a cost of $120 dollars and can be engraved with
a personal message or a memorial tribute to a loved one.

For more information visit: newbritaincivic.org




